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NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM of the 
BARTON SPRINGS-EDWARDS AQUIFER CONSERVATION DISTRICT  

BOARD OF DIRECTORS  
 

August 19 – 21, 2025     IN-PERSON 
 

Notice is given that a quorum of the Board of Directors (Board) of the Barton Springs-Edwards Aquifer 
Conservation District (District) may be present at the 2025 Texas Groundwater Summit to be held at 
the Hyatt Regency Hill Country Resort, 9800 Hyatt Resort Drive, San Antonio, Texas, beginning at 1:00 
p.m. on Tuesday, August 19, 2025, and concluding at 12:30 p.m. on Thursday, August 21, 2025.  This is 
an educational convention on groundwater issues hosted by the Texas Alliance of Groundwater 
Districts.  The attendance by a quorum of the Board at this conference is not considered a “meeting” 
under the Texas Open Meetings Act “if formal action is not taken and any discussions of public business 
is incidental to the convention.”  If a quorum of the Board is present at this event, it will not discuss 
public business of the District and no formal action will be taken.  Accordingly, no meeting minutes will 
be taken whether or not a quorum is present at the event.     
 


